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Field Trip time is here! 
 

We are ready for nice weather, track 
& field day and our field trips!  
 
Most of our field trips take place out-
doors, so please dress your students 
accordingly so they can be  
comfortable. Also, please remember 
to follow the school dress code during 
field trips and end-of-the-year activi-
ties (No spaghetti strap or crop top 
shirts! Please have them wear appro-
priate footwear for walking.)  
 
Thank for your cooperation!  
 
We would like to send a special 
thanks to our PTG for providing the t-
shirts for our end-of-the-year activi-
ties!   

Upcoming Dates to Remember 

May 13 5th Grade Move Up Day @ T.M.S. 

May 20 5th Grade Trip to Splash Lagoon 

May 21 2nd Grade Trip to Keystone Safari 

May 22 4th Grade Field Trip to Erie Sea 
  Wolves Game/UPMC Park 

May 22 Special Olympics 

May 23 3rd Grade and Miss Aul’s Trip to  

                      Olympic Fun Center 

May 27 Memorial Day - No School 

May 29 1st Grade Trip to Erie Zoo 

June 2 Miss Baldwin’s Class goes to Splash 

  Pad and Burgess 

June 3 Track & Field Day at Carter Field 

June 4 5th Grade Banquet 

June 5 Last Day of School 

Future Planning for the 2024-2025 School Year 

As this school year winds down, I know that many students and parents are already planning ahead 
to next year.  Elementary students have stolen my heart and I enjoy everyday I spend with our Main 
Street family! I can say we have great students!  With that said, we also have great teachers and I 
am so proud of their work!  I will work with the teachers over the summer to create homeroom class 
lists for August.  My philosophy is to not accept parent requests for teachers.  However, I am willing 
to listen to parents about their student's strengths and concerns as they move to the next grade lev-
el. 
 
Homeroom class lists will be created after reviewing teacher input, student data from the CDT as-
sessments, DIBELS and PSSAs.  I appreciate your understanding and cooperation.  These class 
assignments will be announced in August through our automated system, only after your student's 
back to school information is submitted online.  Class lists will not be posted at the school or re-
leased without the back to school information submitted. I hope that our next few weeks are enjoya-
ble and students can continue to grow academically and socially! 


